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Christmas 25 Card 

Drive Game;  

This years Christmas 25 

Card Drive Game was 

held in Knock Airport on 

the 16th December and 

he was a great success. 

Thank you to all who at-

tended , helped out on 

the night and provided 

spot prizes.  

 

 

Winners on the night were;  

1st Place—PJ and Sadie McDonagh 

Joint 2nd Place—Jimmie Stenson & Val Hy-

land 

Seamus Horan & Jim Cummins 

Saint Vincent de Paul Food Appeal;  

There was a great response to this years SVP 

Food Appeal, so thank you to everyone that 

donated items to this very worthy cause.  All 

items will be distributed locally to those in 

need over the festive period.  

Bushfield Crib 

Thank you to the  parent’s and children of the 

First Holy Communion class that helped to as-

semble the crib at Bushfield Church.  

Congratulations & Well Done 

Congratulations and well done to all of the pupils, teachers & parent’s involved in the creation of the film 

“We Will Remember Them” which was awarded Best Documentary at the FIS (Film in School) awards in 

Dublin in November. This was a fantastic achievement by all involved. A great day was had in Helix in 

Dublin which concluded with a well deserved Home Coming Celebration at Bushfield Church . 

 


